NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING / WORKSHOP
HARRIS-FORT BEND EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT NO. 100

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Commissioners of the HARRIS-FORT BEND
EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT NO. 100 will attend a workshop on November 18,
2023 at 2:30 at the following location Montgomery Whitewater, 1100 Maxwell Blvd.,
Montgomery, Alabama, 36104.

The special meeting/workshop will include a tour the Montgomery Alabama
Whitewater facility, and to obtain information from engineers, architects, trainers and other
potential participants regarding the construction of the District’s proposed swift water training
facility.

While a quorum of District Commissioners may be present during the event, no District
business will be conducted and no action taken.
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